
 
 

 Room 11 Newsletter                       Week of May 20-24 
 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
We have our final Eric Carle art lesson with Deb Maddox this week. The students will paste their cut  
animal pieces onto a background canvas to create a picture. They are very clever and colorful! Hats  
off to those of you that have been able to help out. It makes all the difference! 
 
Each student is creating a digital book about the animal he/she researched. We are using a program  
called Book Creator. You will see this, and lots more, at Open House!  
 
The students are learning to tell and write time to the half hour, both analog and digital. They are  
also studying fractions. Please practice both at home.  
 
Don’t forget to visit the fabulous Spring Book Fair this week. It is the last book fair of the year. This  
year, all of the schools in the district are raising funds to support classroom book libraries for  
MLK/Bayside Elementary in Marin City. MLK/Bayside is in need of help to get books into their  
classrooms. They have no PTA or Kiddo! type of foundation to help them. Please bring a cash/coin  
donation with you to the book sale and place in the mason jars on the tables. Let's fill up those jars.  
Your generosity is very much appreciated! 
 
If you can volunteer an hour or two to work the book fair registers, please sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080f45a8a72ca0fa7-spring 
 
Thank you! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week   
W      Library 9:55-10:50   Katie Moore     
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (Group B) Leigha Heydt 
F Eric Carle Project  Alison, Mike B., Leigha, Deena   
 
On the Calendar  
Mon., May 27   No School - Memorial Day 
Wed., May 29   Early Release at 12:15 - District Luncheon 
Thu., Jun. 6   Open House - details TBA 
Fri., Jun. 7    First Grade Picnic in Boyle Park  12:00-2:00 
Mon., Jun. 10   Pen Pals Visit from Strawberry Point School 9:00-10:30 
Thu., Jun. 13   Last Day of School - early release at 12:30 


